HAMILTON ACTION TEAM

HAMILTON PARENTS:

HAT is seeking candidates for the 2024-2025 HAT board. New faces welcome —please consider running for a spot!

Hamilton Action Team (HAT), Hamilton's parent group, is looking for new faces to join its board of directors for the 2024-2025 school year. HAT board members actively participate in HAT events and activities and are advocates for HAT to the Hamilton community. HAT is a dynamic and engaging group, and participation in HAT is a great way to meet other parents and interact with Hamilton staff and other members of the school community. The time commitment varies based on your involvement in various committees.

HAT will be holding board member elections at its monthly board meeting on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at Hamilton. Hamilton parents, staff and community members are eligible to run, and no experience is required.

We are excited about finding new board members, and we strongly encourage everyone who is interested to submit a statement of interest by the application deadline: **Sunday, May 12, 2024** —details are below. If you have any questions about serving on the HAT board, please feel free to contact HAT president Liza Illuzzi (hamiltonfundraise@gmail.com) or any of the current HAT board members. Additional information about <u>Board responsibilities and expectations is provided on the form and found here</u>.

HOW TO RUN FOR THE HAT BOARD:

<u>HAT Board Members</u>: Board member candidates are asked to submit a statement of interest describing their reasons for seeking a HAT board member position and their qualifications. While no experience is required for board members, HAT is interested in understanding what candidates would bring to the HAT board. Statement of interest forms can be completed <u>HERE</u>. **Statement submission deadline is Sunday, May 12**.

<u>HAT Board Officers:</u> Every year the HAT board also elects Officers (President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary) at its May monthly meeting. HAT officers are elected from among the board of directors, however you may run for an officer position simultaneously with a board position. If you are interested in pursuing an officer position, please indicate that in your board member statement of interest. Board officer statements of interest forms can be completed on the same form for Board Members, found <u>HERE</u>. **Statement submission deadline is Sunday, May 12.**

Questions about the election? Contact hamiltonfundraise@gmail.com.